
Message from the President:

Dear Family & Friends:

First off, I’d like to congratulate our 2020 Bailey Scholars! The 

Bailey Family Foundation received over 2,000 applications for 

the 2020 application period. Thank you to our team of 250 

evaluators who reviewed and scored each one. We couldn’t have 

awarded nearly 500 scholarships this year without them. 

I trust all of our recipients have adjusted well to online learning 

and hope everyone is staying healthy.  As we look forward to the summer, I want 

to wish you all the best in the upcoming school year.  

Please enjoy this edition of the Bailey Family Foundation Newsletter. 

Warm Regards,

Kyle Bailey

President

Kyle Bailey

2020 Scholarship Period

With the help of our Scholarship Selection Committee, we reviewed and scored over 
2,000 applications this session. 

Total 
Applications 

Received

2,026

Total
Tuition Amount

Awarded 
for 2020-2021

$2,300,000

Applicant
Gender:

31% Men
69% Women

Winners 
Selected 

460

Scholarship
Selection

Committee
Members

250

Don’t Forget: 

The 42nd Annual Bailey Family 
Memorial Day Reunion
Saturday, May 23, 2020
12:00 noon
Camp Creek State Park

Cance
lled!



What’s Happening?

NEWS & UPDATES

Scholarship Recipients and  
Friends of the Foundation:

Bailey, Diane Jean: passed away on  
Tuesday, February 18, 2020. Diane was  
Founder Ron K. Bailey’s aunt.  

Ron, Bev and Diane Bailey (1946-2020)

Barrett, Quinton: sent us photos of his 
internship with United Airlines and CO-OP with 
Delta Airlines.  Looks like fun, Quinton!

Quinton Barrett is 2016  Bailey Scholar studying 
Mechanical Engineering at UCF

Cardin, Sandra May:  passed away on February 10, 2020.  
She was President Kyle Bailey’s Mother-in-Law.  

Sandra May Cardin 1945-2020

Lewis, Jalaycia: graduating May 2020 from Florida 
State University with a degree in Social Work.  She 
writes, “Never in a million years did I imagine 
graduating from college debt free.  From the bottom 
of my heart, I thank you.”

Jalaycia Lewis, FSU Graduate and 2016 Bailey Scholar

Mundin, Karen: finished her Associate Degree in Nursing in December 2019 with a 3.52 GPA 

(with honors) will begin working at AdventHealth in Tampa this year.  She writes, “I just want  

to thank you for the support and choosing me as one of your scholars! I really appreciate  

the help.”

Moore-Shrieves, Hunter:  was invited to the 
Honors Program at Norwich University.

Hunter Moore-Shrieves - 2019 Bailey Scholar

Sia, Christina:  made it on the Dean’s List. She 
writes, “I couldn’t have done it without the support of the Bailey Family and I 
am extremely grateful that you all are helping me make my college dreams a 
reality!”

Sinclair, Aimee: graduated in December 2019 from the 
University of Florida with a Bachelor of Science degree in 
Telecommunications – Production.  She writes, “I am proud 
to share this news and look forward to a great future thanks 
to the support provided by the Bailey Family Foundation. 
I will always be grateful and perhaps someday I can pay it 
forward.”

Aimee Sinclair - 2015 Bailey Scholar
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Update on the 2020 Bailey Scholars in Kenya 
(from Scholarship Evaluator Janet 
Jalloul, and teacher, in Kenya, Africa)

Here are four students from Ms. 
Jalloul’s school who will start 
secondary schools in April 2020.  

Kenyan students L to R:
Jealous John - wants to  

be an engineer
Emmanuel Ebenyo - wants  

to be a teacher
Christine Lembara - wants to be a nurse

Sarah Joshua - wants to be a teacher

Foundation News & Activities

Richard’s Run for Life

The 18th annual 5K run was held 
on November 6 in Ybor City 
and 100% of the proceeds were 
donated to help build Moffitt 
Cancer Center’s brachytherapy 
suite.  Brachytherapy treats 
prostate, cervical, breast and 
sarcoma cancers. This new suite 
will effectively double the number 
of patients that can be treated.

Team BFF: Kimberly, Dan, Jaki, Malcolm, Cora  
& Stephanie before the annual 5K

Tampa Theatre’s WineFest 2020:

The 18th annual WineFest is the landmark 
theatre’s biggest annual fundraiser for  
artistic and educational programming, 
as well as ongoing preservation and 
restoration. The 2020 WineFest theme was 
Cabbyshack.

Ryan, Jen, Kimberly & Dan at Cabbyshack

University of Tampa’s Scholarship Luncheon

The annual luncheon honors scholarship 
recipients and donors.  With Foundation and 
Bailey endowed scholarships combined, 15 
scholarships were awarded in 2019-2020 to 
UT students.  

UT’s mascot with President Dr. Ron Vaughn  
Kimberly Czabaj & Laura Osborne from BFF

Scholarship Recipient Miklos Csanadi,  
Laura Osborne & Kimberly Czabaj



Salvation Army Luncheon

Salvation Army’s Doing the Most Good 
Luncheon is one of our favorite events 
to kick off the holiday season.   

Dan Hammond & Kimberly Czabaj  
with their red kettle mascot

Kimberly Czabaj and 2016 Bailey  
Scholar Susan Raines at the  
Salvation Army Luncheon

29th Annual Tropical Nights Gala

Gold Club Evaluator Donna Remeika  
and Kimberly Czabaj

Tropical Nights serves as the premier 
fundraising event, providing funding needed to 
continue the  environmental programs for Keep 
Tampa Bay Beautiful. 

Bailey Family  
News & Activities

Founder Ron Bailey and his  
10 grandchildren enjoying Thanksgiving

Ron & Michele Bailey at the  
Gasparilla Invasion Party

Jose Gaspar and his  
pirates invading Tampa Bay

Finley Bailey smashing his  
1st birthday cake with Pop-Pop 
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Grandparents’ Day 2020

Ron Bailey with granddaughters  
Sofia and Megan

Letters of Appreciation

“Thank you for giving me the opportunity to expand in knowledge and make 
an impact far bigger than myself.  Thank you for caring about the future 
generation of leaders.  Thank you for investing in me.”
-Madison Barse

“The Foundation is a blessing to me in so many ways. Thank you for the 
scholarship that helps me secure my future!  I can’t tell you how much it means 
to me.”
-Haley Ingraham 

“Thanks to your generous support, my dream of attending medical school is 
moving forward.  I hope one day that I will be in a position to help others like 
you are doing.”
-Kristine Januchowski
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Message from the Editor:

It has been my pleasure serving as editor for the Spring 2020 Bailey Family 
Foundation Newsletter.  Thank you to everyone who shared photos and stories with 
us.  Please keep ‘em coming!

SEND US YOUR NEWS
We want to hear from you. If you have any questions, suggestions or would like to 
contribute to the next newsletter, don’t hesitate to contact me.  I would love to hear 
from you.

Email: kim@bailey-family.org

Kimberly Czabaj & son, Tyler

 

Directors and Staff:

All of us at The Bailey Family Foundation work hard to serve you:  
our family, friends, and community.   
If there is ever anything we can do  
for you, please do not hesitate to ask.

Stan, Wes, Laura, Kent, Kyle,  
Kimberly, Pi, Ron and Bev

mailto:kim@bailey-family.org

